
Redeemer Evangelical Lutheran Church 

Special Council Vote October 4, 2020 

 

Having had time to review the proposal for a new church sign, the church council voted to approve 
the motion to replace the church sign with a new one. 

The motion to replace the sign in the front of our church passed with seven members voting Yes 
and two members abstaining (did not vote). 
 
The following comments / suggestions were also received: 

1. We should look at possibilities to provide lighting on the sign 
2. Should we use the Luther "Rose" or the Missouri Synod icon on the sign? 
3. We should include the website address on the sign. 

Bruce Holderbein said that he would send a picture of the final version to the council with any 
changes pursuant to the above recommendations. 
 
Attached are the responses from the council members. The following members voted yes: 
 
Diane Scot 
Daryl Smith 
Walter Godsil 
Bruce Holderbein 
Jay Erwin 
RJ Joksch 
Fred Sherman 
 
The following members did not vote and were counted as abstaining: 
Jerry Brandt 
Linda Allen 
 
Pastor also submitted an advisory vote: Yes 
 
Accordingly, we submit this approval into the record as of this date. 
 
 
 

 

RJ Joksch 

Council Secretary 

 


